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14th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Sports Day - 16th July 2024 

 

On Tuesday 16th July 2024, we will be hosting the Hartshill Academy Sports Day. Sports Day is a great 

opportunity to bring together the whole academy to demonstrate our HART values as well as sporting 

values of teamwork, co-operation and fair play. This is a great opportunity for all our pupils to 

demonstrate their athletics skills and win points towards the Sports Day trophy and overall house 

points competition. 

 

All pupils are to arrive at the normal time of 8:40am in their PE kit. If they have been selected for a 

field event or middle distance event they will be taking part in these events during the morning. In the 

afternoon the whole academy will be on the field involved in Sports Day, either competing or 

spectating. All competitors must compete in their (core) PE kit of black shorts/sports leggings, 

academy polo, trainers or track spikes. Failure to wear this kit may result in the athlete not being 

allowed to compete. Please see a member of the PE department before the day if you have any worries 

or concerns regarding kit. 

 

Throughout the event pupils are expected to follow the academy behaviour expectations. Any pupil 

not following the behaviour policy will be removed from Sports Day. Pupils should bring appropriate 

refreshments for the day including a water bottle. Depending on the weather on the day pupils may 

also need to bring sun cream and hat or additional warm clothing.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

K Wooldridge 

 

Miss Kate Wooldridge 

Assistant Principal 

 

 
 


